
September 7, 2021          
 

UNSAFE WATER ALERT 
 
 

Grizzly Flats Community Services District 
water is possibly contaminated 
 with an unknown substance 

 
DO NOT DRINK YOUR WATER 

Failure to follow this advisory could result in illness. 
 
 
An unknown substance may have been added to the drinking water supplied by the Grizzly 
Flat Community Services District due to the Caldor fire.  The State Water Resources Control 
Board, El Dorado County Environmental Management Department, and Grizzly Flat 
Community Services District Water System are advising residents of Grizzly Flats to NOT 
USE THE TAP WATER FOR DRINKING AND COOKING UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.   
 
What should I do? 
 
• DO NOT DRINK YOUR TAP WATER---USE ONLY BOTTLED WATER.  Bottled water 

should be used for all drinking (including baby formula and juice), brushing teeth, washing 
dishes, making ice and food preparation until further notice.   

 
• DO NOT TRY AND TREAT THE WATER YOURSELF.  Boiling, freezing, filtering, adding 

chlorine or other disinfectants, or letting water stand will not make the water safe. 
  
The Grizzly Flats Community Services District is planning to provide an emergency supply of 
bottled water for residents starting later this week. For more details regarding bottled water 
availability (when and where), visit the District’s website (www.grizzlyflatscsd.com).  
 

We will inform you when tests show that the water is safe to drink again. Residents 
should expect intermittent interruptions to their water service as we continue with 

repairs to the water system from fire damage. 
 
For more information call: 
 
Water Utility contact: Grizzly Flats Emergency Hotline, (530) 497-4666 
State Water Resources Control Board at: Sacramento District, Ali Rezvani, (916) 445-5264 
Local County Health Department: Bryan Vyverberg, (530) 621-5300 
 
 
This notice is being sent to you by Grizzly Flat Community Services District.  California Public 
Water System ID # CA0910006.  Date Distributed: September 7, 2021. 

http://www.grizzlyflatscsd.com/
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